
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 75 of 2016 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/83/97   
 
  
14 September 2016 
 

 
Mobility Week Campaign – Swim in Marsamxett Harbour - 2016 

 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that further to Local 
Notice to Mariners No. 70 of 2016  re Mobility Week Campaign, swim in Marsamxett 
Harbour – 2016, the activity is going to be held on Sunday 18 September 2016 and 
not as stated on Saturday 17 September 2016. 
 
The swim will be from point A to point B as per attached chart. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate at slow speed and keep 
well clear of the area during the stipulated time giving the swimmers a wide berth. 
They are to obey any instructions issued by Enforcement Units and Valletta Port 
Control (Valletta VTS) 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




